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• Dansville Middle School students enjoyed a special Aggie Family meal and activities to 
celebrate Thanksgiving. We want to thank the Ebert family and Heritage United Brethren 
Church for donating and serving pumpkin pies. Students spent time eating together at 
their houses and then participated in various activities, including a door-decorating 
contest. 
 

• The DMS Student Council sponsored a semi-formal dance for students. The kids enjoyed 
dressing up and spending time with each other at the special event. 

 
• The middle school band students will be presenting their winter concert on Tuesday, 

December 17 at 7 PM.            
 

 
 

           
 
 

 


